CLOC’s MCCSS Program Supervisor advised that only frontline congregate care employees, administrative and maintenance/custodial
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CLOC has yet to implement the new premium as we have not yet received the funding or instructions / parameters for the funding fro

An emergency finance committee meeting is being called for early next week in order to review the impacts of the
Pandemic Premium and explore recommendations regarding the other positions not yet covered by the pandemic pre

Terri Gray, msw

Executive Director

39 Wellington St. E.

Oshawa, Ontario L1H 3Y1
Office: 905-576-3011 x301
Fax: 905-576-9754

| A,
COMMUNITY LIVING =
Oshawa / Clarington CQL

THIS MESSAGE IS FOR THE USE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT(S) ONLY AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, PROPRIETARY, CONFIDENTIAL,
AND/OR EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER ANY RELEVANT PRIVACY LEGISLATION. No rights to any privilege have been waived. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, conversion to hard copy, taking of action in reliance on or other use of
this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this message in error, please notify me by return e-mail and delete or
destroy all copies of this message.



